
Antonia Hover 

¡CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
7/17/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 06389-2025¡ 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 8:22 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Increase 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 6:54 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Increase 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Nina M <nm51zero@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 10:24 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Public Service Commission: 

I am writing to urge you to reject the proposed FPL rate increase. FPL currently has one of the highest rates of 
return in the industry, and both FPL and NextEra Energy provide their top executives with some of the highest 
compensation in the industry. Additionally, FPL spends a significant amount on advertising despite holding a 
monopoly. FPL should better manage its spending and reinvest profits into new infrastructure. 

Our current rates in Escambia County, one of Florida's poorest counties with a 15% poverty rate, are already 
among the highest in the state. This rate increase will significantly impact small businesses, which are already 
struggling to compete with larger corporations, ultimately leading to job losses and increased poverty in our 
community. 

Please reject this rate increase. 

Sincerely, 

Nina Mazur 
1510 E De Soto St, 
Pensacola, FL 32501 
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